

Mothers Ought To Have Equal Rights
An Initiative of the
National Association of Mothers' Centers

Mothers to Mothers: Making a Difference

April 8, 2011

VIA FAX: 202.224-7327 The Honorable Harry Reid Untied States Senate

Dear Senator Reid:

We applaud your principled speech this morning refusing to trade away women's access to healthcare under Title X in exchange for a budget agreement. Riders to this effect have no part in the budget. Millions of women and girls around the country, ourselves and our members among them, have relied upon federally funded health care providers for basic services. Mothers in particular must be able to keep themselves healthy, because families, neighborhoods and communities depend so much upon us. Further, our contribution to this nation's economic welfare cannot be overstated. Like you, we too are outraged, appalled and deeply offended and the interjection of women's healthcare into the budget debate.

We thank you and continue to rely upon your leadership to preserve Title X funding and the women's continued access to routine and necessary healthcare services.

Yours sincerely,

Linda Lisi Juergens Executive Director

Line Lisi Juergers